10th January, 1.920'.

irs »

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
instant with reference to the classification certificate
@ for the Machinery and Boilers of the new Steamer -
’ pAREY, and” $0 acquaint you that the Society's Surveyors - "
¢ and Glasgow are beinz communicated with in the
t onee, and upon receipt of their reply I shall have the
s of again writing to yous

I may,; however, remark that from the official report )67
s been received from the Surveyors, it appears that on |
s some leakage was observed on the bottom of front end
£ sotn boilers, and that it was arranged that this would

°d and made good on the Steamer's return in three
f, weoks.  As the period mentioned has now expired, I
E that ﬁhg‘ Steamer will again come under inspection, and
25 the necessary overhauling has taken place and a

etory report is received, the restriction at present

on the ‘coﬂiﬁcﬁo will at once be removed.
Yours faithfully,
oper & Greig Litd.,
inis worh?’
Dock Street, ()
%cnﬁtm. Al
L32338-0067 L
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